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Written Testimony: Per Council rules & procedures, testimony at public hearings is limited to 5 minutes. Please limit your written 
testimony to what can be reasonably read to the record of the public hearing in 5 minutes.

Scott Timko
605 Chimney Sweep 
Hill Rd

We give our full support for the proposed relocation and expansion of Damato Chiropractic.  Dr. Nick has been a trusted 
caregiver to our family for years.  The expanded space and addition of a hydro spa will further the teams ability to provide 
wholistic care, and greatly benefit the residents of Glastonbury.

Leslie Golemba 894 Neipsic Road

I want to state my support for the proposed work at 330 Naubuc and the expansion of Damato Chiropractic, to include a new 
hydro spa circuit. Given the lack of this type of wellness service in the area, it will fill a need for many who seek better treatment 
alternatives for general wellness and chronic care needs. Further, the current building as it stands has been vacant and lacks the 
level of curb appeal desired and expected in our town. Supporting the continued growth of a local business designed to help the 
needs of others is exactly the type of business I will put my support behind and what we should all support in this community. 
The proposed work by Damato Chiropractic is a win for the health of our town, both personal in wellbeing and for the aesthetics 
of our community. I am a 100% proponent of the proposed work at the 330 Naubuc site.

Lorrie Ferlan
151 Eastbury Hill Rd, 
Glastonbury, CT 
06033

Nick and Mary Damato are successful and well-respected business owners of Damato Chiropractic and Glastonbury Massage 
already located in Glastonbury. They continue to focus on our health as they expand and grow their business while bringing their 
vision to life by adding a cutting-edge therapy to our thriving town. Let’s welcome Immerse, a Hydro Spa experience. They have 
already proven themselves to be a benefit to our town, so we don’t have to wonder about their ability to thrive with this 
expansion. Once you’re here to experience something you’d normally travel a few hours away to find, you’ll be supporting other 
local businesses along the way as you round out your experience in town. All businesses benefit from each other and something 
as dynamic as their new hydro spa will be a feather in the cap for Glastonbury. 

Robert Abate 17 School St

Very excited about the proposed updates to the 330 Naubuc location. The building will be so much more aesthetically pleasing, 
and will greatly elevate the look of that area. Also very excited about the expansion of Damato Chiropractic as a staple in this 
town, a great small business and health care provider. The proposed hydro spa is going to be a huge hit for years to come, and is 
something Glastonbury has needed. 

Steve LeTourneau 24 Candlelight Drive

Nick and Mary have established a very successful business here in Glastonbury. A business that is utilized by hundreds of people 
in the community. The services performed by their office/practice help people live a better life and I can speak first hand 
because I am in fact a patient of their office and it’s done wonders for my mobility. In regards to this new building, they want this 
to be a staple in the community, a household name, as well as be compliant with the town’s rules and regulations. I know that 
whatever is required of them will be followed to the utmost degree. You could not find two more hardworking, compassionate 
and driven Individuals that want nothing but to succeed in their new endeavor. I wish them the best of luck
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Nathan Bashaw
271 Dayton Rd, 
Glastonbury, CT

I support the proposed changes and expansion of Damato Chiropractic and their new hydro spa.

Ryan Kelly
1726 Manchester 
Rd. 

To whom it may concern,   I am writing to show my support for Damato Chiropractic Center and their future endeavors on 
Naubuc Avenue.   Nick and Mary Damato are loyal Glastonbury residents, parents, and business owners. Not only have they 
grown their business to be incredibly successful, but they've done so while serving and supporting their community. I strongly 
support the expansion of their business as it can only continue to help their personal and community goals. I can't wait to see 
the expansion of Damato Chiropractic.   Ryan Kelly

Matt Mund
74 Founders Rd, 
Glastonbury

My name is Matt Mund and I am a resident and business owner for over 15 years in Glastonbury. I own a fitness/wellness 
company and have made it my mission to help the community and members become healthier through fitness and education. I 
am very much in favor of the expansion Damato Chiropractic, as well as the addition of the hydrospa. I believe the more 
awareness and resources that we can provide the town and surrounding communities the closer we come to changing the 
current direction in which our health is trending. Less fast food/toxic food choices and MORE holistic health options!

Lin Moctezuma 730 hebron avenue
I am writing as a business owner in town in favor of the proposed new business coming to 330 Naubuc. I strongly support the 
proposed changes and as a business owner I’m excited for the expansion of Damato Chiropractic, as well as the addition of the 
hydrospa! This will be a great addition to the town. 

Bill Driggs 2 Hopewell Road

As a local business owner and Glastonbury resident, I want to express my support and appreciation for the project Nick and Mary 
Damato have committed to with the renovation of the property at 330 Naubuc Avenue.  Not only does their plan aesthetically 
significantly improve the surrounding area, but it also proposes bringing amazing and widely touted health benefits to the 
community.  The modalities their new center will provide are hard to ignore in terms of their positive effect on overall wellness 
and longevity, and Glastonbury will be fortunate to have a place that can provide access to them. While it is increasingly difficult 
for local businesses to survive in Glastonbury, it is encouraging to see the Damato’s looking to expand what they offer the 
community.  Skyrocketing rents and commercial building prices are leading to an influx of national chains and franchises, and we 
need to do all we can to support and encourage local businesses, run by local residents, so that we can maintain the charm and 
feel of this special Town.    We need to work closely with them to make sure unnecessary expenses are not incurred when a 
clearly positive change, brought by locals, is proposed.  Bill  2 Hopewell Bistro & Sayulita 


